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Splash Card Services and Dining Services have moved their customer service offices
to Room 107 of the Lavin-Bernick Center on the Tulane University uptown campus.

At the new location, money can be added to a Splash Card, Wavebuck$ or
NOLABuck$ accounts or a lost Splash Card can be replaced. Adding or changing
meal plans also can be accomplished at the LBC location, as well as receiving
refunds from vending machine malfunctions.

“Splash Card and Dining Services are frequently used in conjunction by the majority
of students, so putting their offices together in the highly trafficked LBC made
sense,” says Marilyn Wilson-Ripoll, manager of the Splash Card Office. The Dining
Services director is Lisa Norris.

The office will be open Monday through Friday, from 9 a.m. until 4:30 p.m.
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